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Comments: Motorized is motorized regardless of the type of power. Having a mix of all types of trails is important.

People can choose to use whichever trails they are most interested in. Opening foot travel only trails to e-bikes

makes no sense. 

USFS and BLM have a hard enough time enforcing current rules without adding to the confusion. As a hunter

who chose to utilize "single track" (motorcycle only) trails this season, I was extremely disappointed to find both

ATV and UTV tracks on the trails this year. 

I wish there was more effort put into patrolling and enforcing the rules, instead of creating opportunities for further

abuse. 


